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I am greatly concerned about the direction our "schools" are going.  Parents should 

be the ones that decide what THEIR OWN children learn (you would not want 

someone teaching your children doctrines, or supplying/making available reading 

material, that is contrary to your firmly held values).  I am implore you to oppose 

SB1583 on behalf of the constituents you have pledged to represent.   

 

 

 


